
 
 
 

N  O  T  I  C  E  
 
 

 Subject: System Maintenance of SEC eSPARC 
 
 

Please be informed that the SEC Electronic Simplified Processing of 
Application for Registration of Company (eSPARC) will not be available from 8:00 PM 
of December 15, 2023 (Friday) until 8:00 PM of December 17, 2023 (Sunday), for 
scheduled system upgrade and maintenance. 
 

In relation to this, we encourage applicants to complete and submit all registration 
applications ahead of the scheduled system maintenance. 
 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause you.  For inquiries and assistance 
please email any of the following: 
 

 cprd_registration @sec.gov.ph (for concerns on submitted applications or 
requirements for registration) 

 isdmd@sec.gov.ph (for system-related concerns) 
 

Thank you. 
 
 

 Issued on 14 December 2023 
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